
Coggeshall, Feering and Kelvedon Flood Alleviation Scheme

Blackwater Aggregates

Existing view of the site – The viewpoint 

is located on public footpath 72/39, west of the 

electricity substation (near to Coggeshall 

Cricket Club). Rising ground to the west and 

southwest prevents long-distance views across 

the existing arable land and the majority of 

views into the flood storage area. The recently 

planted native woodland belts to the south and 

west of the footpath can be seen.

View whilst the quarrying and 

restoration works are ongoing – Prior to 

any quarrying operations, screening bunds 

would be constructed around the site. Works 

within Phase D would be the final phase of the 

quarrying operations (15 years after 

commencement of works within the flood 

storage area), by which time the recently 

planted woodland around the perimeter of the 

site would have matured to provide additional 

screening. 

View of the site 15 years post 

restoration – Following restoration, the site 

would be returned to agricultural use.  The 

recently planted native woodland would have 

matured.  The view from footpath 72/39 would 

have a more wooded and varied character than 

the existing open view. 
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